



Welcome to the Waukegan National Airport Newsletter!

November 2014 - Volume 6

#### RENOVATION NEWS

The fence project for the removal and replacement of perimeter fencing/gates, from Lewis Avenue to Aviation Drive will begin on November 3rd. The finished date would be in the month of February. This project was to commence in April of this year, and we are excited to see it begin.

### GENERAL MANAGER

The Waukegan Port District is pleased to announce that we have a new General Manager! Mr. Randall Rogers from Poulsbo, Washington. He is starting the first week of November and is looking forward to enjoying his first Illinois winter, along with the challenges of leading the Port District. Stop by his office at the marina and welcome him to Waukegan and Central time.

# AIRPORT SAFETY/SNOW MEETING

Our yearly Airport Safety meeting is planned for 9:00 a.m. on November 18, 2014, at Fire Station # 5 on Greenbay Road, which will include the Winter Snow Removal Plan meeting. All tenants and users of the airport are invited to participate in this strategic event.

# HANGARS FOR RENT AND SALE

Contact airport manager, Jim Stanczak, at 847-244-0055 for information on renting a hangar or a land lease for new business opportunities.

Additional privately owned hangars are for sale or rent from the following people at Waukegan National Airport:

- Michael Belica (Landings): 847-204-6322
- Richard Christensen (Landings): 239-398-6829
- Grant Farrell: 847-828-2280
- Harry Gaples (Bear Den): 847- 945-1239
- Wayne Hautamaki (Landings): 847-336-8156
- Air Park: 847-404-7113
- Scott Ross (Bear Den): 847-421-4100 or 4101
- Peter Wissinger: 847-309-9089

## **BOARD MEETING**

The next Board meeting is on November 19, 2014 at Landmark Aviation, 3550 McAree Road, 2nd level conference room, Waukegan Illinois. The meeting is open to the public.

### **UPCOMING HOLIDAYS**

Port District offices will be closed on November 11, 2014 for Veterans Day, and November 27-28, 2014 for Thanksgiving.

The airport honors all people who served in the US Armed forces on this federal holiday and gives thanks for what we have now.

### **FAST FACTS**

Last year we had our first measurable snow of  $\frac{1}{4}$  inch on November 25, 2013.

The earliest recorded snow we have was 3 inches on October 19, 1989 using records which begin from 1985.

A total of 67 inches of snow were recorded for the year 1989. Last year we totaled 77.5 inches.